## TRANSIT MIX CONCRETE CO.



March 23, 2018

Elliott Russell, Environmental Protection Specialist Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 1313 Sherman St., Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

RE: Annual Report for the Pueblo West Pit, M-1977-573

Dear Mr. Russell:

Attached (via electronic upload) are the completed 2018 Annual Report Form, Map, Annual Fee and evidence of weed control for the Pueblo West Pit, M-1977-573. With the submittal of the Annual Report Form, Map and fee, we believe the annual reporting requirements for M-1977-573 have been met.

Transit Mix Concrete Company (TMCC) is providing notice that it has terminated mining at the Pueblo West Gravel Pit (M-1977-573). We understand that termination of mining and receipt of this notice will begin our five year period to complete site reclamation. Part of the reclamation process will be to fill the reservoir with water. This process will occur over the spring. The reservoir will be dewatered later in the year when there is a call for the water.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Bruce Humphries (consultant for TMCC) at 303-854-7499 or hlhumphries2@comcast.net

Sincerely.

Jerald Schnabel, President

Attached (via electronic upload):

Annual Report Form Annual Report Map

Invoice for weed control